<u>Provider Reimbursement Notice</u> DSH Calculation Update

OHCA PRN 2022-11

December 6, 2022

Dear Hospital Administrators,

DSH Calculation Update

OHCA has completed the annual DSH calculation. The amounts included for the Inpatient and Outpatient SHOPP Assessments were recalculated and we addressed some issues with data that hospitals brought to our attention. Updated DSH award letters are being sent out, and the final DSH calculation is now posted to the OHCA website.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma's SoonerCare members.



